
invites you to our #BTH20 event to mark 20 years since 
the tabling of the Bringing them Home report.

On 26 May 1997 the landmark Bringing Them Home report was released. It documented the experiences 
of Stolen Generations members, for the first time. This May marks the 20th anniversary of the report. 
To commemorate this important milestone the Healing Foundation is holding a series of events around 
the country under the banner #BTH20.  May 2017 is a chance to stop and remember; acknowledge and 
understand; and take positive action for Stolen Generations members and their families.
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